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Thompson, Matthew A - DNR

From: Iverson, Bruce <BIverson@trccompanies.com>
Sent: Friday, June 30, 2023 8:33 AM
To: Thompson, Matthew A - DNR; Sellwood, Stephen
Cc: SchreinerE (Guest)
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Wauleco Summer 2023 Groundwater Sampling  - W40R

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization.  
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Matt, currently LNAPL is not present at well W40R, so we are planning on sampling this well in July.   
 
The concern with sampling a well with LNAPL present is that it is not possible to collect a sample without inserting the 
sampling equipment through the LNAPL, which will likely impact the groundwater sample, such that the result is not 
representative of groundwater quality/conditions.  Thanks, Bruce 

Bruce Iverson, P.E. (WI) 
Senior Project Manager  

 

999 Fourier Drive, Suite 101, Madison, WI USA 53717 
T 608.826.3644 | C 608.235.4963 
LinkedIn | Twitter | Blog | TRCcompanies.com 

 

 

From: Thompson, Matthew A - DNR <MatthewA.Thompson@wisconsin.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, June 29, 2023 2:08 PM 
To: Iverson, Bruce <BIverson@trccompanies.com>; Sellwood, Stephen <SSellwood@trccompanies.com> 
Cc: SchreinerE (Guest) <Evan.Schreiner@sentry.com> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Wauleco Summer 2023 Groundwater Sampling - W40R 
 

This is an EXTERNAL email. Do not click links or open attachments unless you validate the sender and know 
the content is safe.  
 
ALWAYS hover over the link to preview the actual URL/site and confirm its legitimacy. 

 
Bruce and Steve- I’m reaching out to verify if W40R will be sampled if LNAPL is observed during the summer 2023 
sampling event. If it is unable to be sampled, please provide a brief explanation I can share with concerned community 
members. 
 
Thanks much, Matt 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
Matt Thompson 

Hydrogeologist – Remediation and Redevelopment 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
1300 W. Clairemont Ave., Eau Claire, WI 54701 
Office: 715-492-2304 
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